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May 12, 2015
Dear DSA Parent/Guardians and High School Students,

       
Recently, a group of DSA high school students launched an “It’s on Us” campaign at the school with the intention of combating sexual assault within our community. The campaign has thus far consisted primarily of posters placed around the school and an assembly coordinated by the Denver organization Project PAVE. While this is not an easy topic for discussion, the primary objective of these initiatives has been to start a conversation and expose multiple perspectives from our student body. The campaign has been very successful, spurring a school-wide conversation and eliciting a wide spectrum of opinions.  This campaign, the message and discussions around these important topics have the full support of the DSA Administration.

       To help gage the community’s reaction to these efforts and plan future events and seminars, DSA is conducting a survey regarding past and future efforts on this issue. We encourage students and parents who feel passionately one way or another to take part in this survey so that we might have a more in-depth understanding of how to proceed effectively in our efforts to address the issue. Please follow the link below to the survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KRYCVQT
Sincerely,
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William Kohut

Principal
DENVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS
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